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Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
We would like to inform you of a WOW day we have planned for the final week of term. 
On Wednesday 12th February, we would like to spend the day ‘back in 1945’ to finish off 
our work on World War Two. 
 
If at all possible, we would like the children to dress up in WW2 clothes like in the 
pictures below: 
 

 
 

To generalise, the children can come in dressed up as anything related to World War 
II. 
Throughout the day, we are planning to do a whole host of different activities linked to 
WW2: artwork, examining photos (and being historians), cooking using rationed food, 
looking at artefacts, listening and dancing to WW2 music and deciphering German 
Codes. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Miss Hawkins, Mr Worrall, Mrs Skennerton and Mrs Glover 
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